
Town of New Paltz Historic Preservation Commission Meeting 
Monday January 7th 2008 7:30PM - 9:30PM at the Town Hall 

  

Attendees: Town HPC Commissioners Mary Ann Colopy, John Orfitelli.  Also attending was Town Board 

liaison, Kitty Brown,     

  

Agenda 

  

1) Follow-ups from Prior Meetings  

  

2) Review/Approve Minutes from the December Meeting 

  

3) New Business  

  

  

Minutes 

  

Meeting started at 7:30.  Since a quorum was not in place, the meeting was limited to a brief discussion of the 

the following items: 

  

- Presentation of the Intensive Level Survey by Neil Larsen to the Town Board scheduled for January 24th. 

  

- Designation requested by Gerry Buck for her property on Libertyville Road. 

  

- Ongoing follow-up activity regarding documentation and finacials for the November conference. 

  

  

Meeting adjourned at 8:30. 

  

 


